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I strongly oppose the introduction of this new tax and believe it should not be introduced for a 

number of reasons some of which are listed below Housing affordability Family home will be taxed 

Families such as ours have invested everything in our home so we could sell it in the future to fund 

family members retirement and support those unable to work due to disabilities and having to care 

for them. We would not have chose to do this if this if we have to pay this huge amount of money 

when we sell 


